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PRESS RELEASE

United Sovereign Americans:  
Suing Election Officials Proves Effective 

NOVEMBER 8, 2024 

People across the country are wondering, “What happened to over 10 million votes?” Comparing the popular 
vote counts from 2020 and 2024 exposes a glaring anomaly. Somewhere between 13-18 million votes appear to 
be “missing” from the 2024 presidential tallies nationwide. Election validity watchdog United Sovereign 
Americans, a nonpartisan 501c4 organization guarding the legal compliance of federal elections, has 
information about why.

“Our qualified volunteer analysts performed forensic audits of the 2022 election. We measured the validity of 
voters, votes and counts as reported in official state records across 21 states, and uncovered what appeared to be 
massive election misconduct, as defined by the Department of Justice,” says the CEO of United Sovereign 
Americans, Marly Hornik. “In that midterm election we counted over 12 million individual votes that either 
required specific explanation, or were fraudulent.”

Through a series of extraordinary coincidences, the group was introduced to attorney Bruce L. Castor, Jr., of 
van der Veen, Hartshorn, Levin & Lindheim, who had served as the Attorney General for the Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania. He agreed with USA that the forensically gathered evidence indicated that the 2022 election was 
unreliable under federal law. In an unreliable election, no one can be certain of the winners and losers. The 
decision to certify under these circumstances could be considered federal election fraud. Represented by Castor, 
United Sovereign Americans took the matter to federal court in nine states, asking to the courts to order the 
states to follow the law in the 2024 election.

“Taking actual evidence of election fraud to court, where it belongs, made the difference for the American 
people,” said USA Chairman Harry Haury, a national expert on cybersecurity and contributor to the Help 
America Vote Act. “Whoever is orchestrating this attack on our country realized not only that they were being 
tracked by professional auditors, but we were willing to take the fight to the mat all across the country. Crooks 
don’t operate where the light is shining.”

Given how much more effective it was to sue than to argue on social media, is United Sovereign Americans ready 
to rest? Not hardly. “We have 18 months until the next Congressional primaries,” observed Hornik. “Our effort 
will not stop. We will continue restoring our republic using our proven litigation and war-gaming strategy that 
secured a valid 2024 Presidential election for the American people. USA will be working day and night to ensure 
that every candidate on a federal ballot is accountable to We The People, as our US Constitution guarantees.”

To learn more about this volunteer initiative involving over 20,000 liberty loving Americans, and to support the 
next lawsuits, visit Unite4Freedom.com or find them on X @UnitedSAmerican.
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